

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

28th June 2019

Dear Parents & Carers.

Welcome to the end of a very hot week and it promises to be even hotter over the weekend!

Dates for next week:

Monday 1st July: Key Stage Two Performance (6.00pm) **Tuesday 2nd:** Key Stage Two Performance (6.00pm)

Wednesday 3rd: Key Stage Two Swimming Gala (for those in the swimming team)

Friday 5th: Year 6 Parents v Pupils rounders match & BBQ (3.00pm); End of Year Reports come home

And beyond...

Monday 8th – Friday 12th July: Year 6 transition week (Seahaven Academy, Seaford Head and Peacehaven Community School)

End of Year Reports

Next Friday 5th July, school reports will come home with your child. The reports will include information about class organisation from September.

Music lessons

Further music lessons are available at Denton through the East Sussex Music Service. Clarinet lessons are now available for children from Year 3 upwards, and saxophone lessons from Year 5 upwards. If you want any further information, please visit: www.eastsussex.gov.uk/music and follow the Learn a musical instrument tab.

Newhaven Fort: Peace Day, Saturday 20th July

A letter with more information is on its way home today.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











Peace Day 1919 + 2019

Event at Newhaven Fort (free for Newhaven and Denton residents*)



On Saturday 20th July 2019, Newhaven Fort will host an all-day event marking the centenary of Peace Day 1919. Come and celebrate the end



of the First World War with activities for all the family including craft workshops, a cinema showing a Charlie Chaplin film from 1919 and a quiz trail. Find out about the Road to Peace, including how Newhaven and Denton planned for and celebrated Peace 100 years ago. Bring-Your-Own picnic lunch to eat at the 'Peace Day' themed trestle tables.

*Free tickets are limited, so be sure to get yours in advance from Newhaven Town Council Offices, Fort Road, Newhaven or from Newhaven Fort. Tickets will be available from 1st July 2019.











